Minutes of Greenville Special Meeting June 19th, 2014

Council Vice President Greg Redden called the special meeting to order. Other Councilpersons present were Daryl Kepley, Bob Wright, and Patti Hayes, along with Clerk Travillian and Water Superintendent Gary Getrost.

The council came to an agreement with Superintendent Getrost regarding his arrangement for support over the next 6 months as an advisor. The rate of pay will be at the same as current (\$33.51) thirty three dollars and fifty one cents per hour. If called in for an emergency there will be a (2) two hour minimum charge. The council will evaluate in 30 days. The council was reminded that the current arrangement calls for medical insurance to be covered until Getrost reaches the age of 65. Also the council agreed that he should keep the assigned cell phone for now. Clerk Travillian will work with him over the vacation days to be paid out.

Marshal's vacancy: Councilman Redden supplied the council with an application that he has prepared with the help of ILEA (Indiana Law Enforcement Academy) and the Floyd County Sheriff's Department. The application has basic requirement for both physical and mental evaluations. The council made some suggestions for improvement and Redden will make the changes before distribution.

No further business coming before the Council the meeting was adjourned.

PRESIDING OFFICER
TOWN OF GREENVILLE, INDIANA

GREG REDDEN

JACK TRAVILLIAN CLERK / TREASURER